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  The following addition to the February Newsletter is provided for your 
information and planning. 
 
 
FUTURE MEETINGS: … 
 
August 18th – 20th: 
 
  A Campout hosted by Dale & Linda Hunter at Perryville RV Park 300 Lake Dr, Perryville, MO 
63775, phone (573) 547-8303.    
 
On Monday August 21st, the campground will be in a peak area for viewing the TOTAL SOLAR 
ECLIPSE! So, you may want to extend your stay through Monday.  
 
Make your reservations early (like ASAP but not later than July 1st) with the campground it's 
sure to fill up fast because this is the place to be for this once in a lifetime eclipse. 
 
Be sure to notify Dale or Linda at 636-337-7925 that you are planning to attend by July 15th. 
 
DIRECTIONS: South on I-55 to the Perryville exit, at the end of the ramp turn right and 
immediately turn right on the frontage road, in about 1.5 miles the Campground will be 
found on the left. 
 
COST: +/- $30 yet to be confirmed 
 
ACTIVITIES:  
     Friday dinner: Main dish provided by the hosts, please bring sides. 
     Saturday dinner: Eat out, maybe Reid’s in Chester IL  
     Sunday morning: Breakfast and Business Meeting. 
 
    The City of Perryville will be having numerous events relating to the solar eclipse. The 
eclipse starts on Monday at 11:51:06 and will last for 2 minutes, 34 seconds.  For more 
details check out … Eclipse2017.org 
 
  
Accompanying this EXTRA is a copy of the email Don Ford 
sent out in February regarding the eclipse. 
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